Fwd: [External] Employee ID

Grace Wilson <graceeleanorwilson@gmail.com>
Fri 7/19/2024 11:01 AM

To:Graduate Admissions <graduateadmissions@evergreen.edu>
Cc:Berchet-Hall, Holly <Holly.Berchet_Hall@evergreen.edu>
—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Substitute Mailbox <Substitute@fcps.edu>
Date: Fri, Jul 19, 2024 at 9:13AM

Subject: RE: [External] Employee ID

To: Grace Wilson <graceeleanorwilson@gmail.com>

You worked on Feb. 17, 2023 for 7 hrs. Your employee ID was 251367

From: Grace Wilson <graceeleanorwilson@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2024 11:59 AM

To: Substitute Mailbox <Substitute@fcps.edu>
Subject: [External] Employee ID

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of FCPS. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.

Hello,

My name is Grace Wilson. In March 2023, | substitute taught one day at
W.T. Woodson High School. | am currently obtaining my Master in
Teaching at the Evergreen State College in Olympia, Washington, and
would like to count those hours toward my requirements. | called
Woodson to ask them to confirm my hours, but they were unable to
without my employee ID number, which | cannot find/remember. | have
tried logging into UConnect to find it, but the website will not open

for me.

| have my Candidate Reference Number: 11443390. | am hoping someone in
the substitute office can help me find my FCPS employee ID number.
Thank you,

Grace Wilson



